January 6, 2025

Dear Sir/lMadam,

Kneehill County is undergoing an Address and Road Name Correction Initiative. One part of
this initiative is to name both the roads you are currently adjacent to. This includes the service
road which serves as the current access, or those receiving access from Range Road 21-1.
This change is occurring since current addresses are referencing the highway in the address
and may cause (or already has) confusion and delays on finding your residence. A map has
been attached which references those address which would be changed with a road name.

This initiative is to allow for more concise instructions for emergency purposes and to better
assist you. There will be no cost to you as a ratepayer. The replacement of blue signs will be
conducted by Kneehill County staff.

A Naming Road Application has been attached should you wish to suggest a name for your
service road. Please forward the application to the email on the top of the form by January 31,
2025. A list of proposed service road names will be submitted to Council for final approval.
Please feel free to call or email if you have questions or would like to discuss further.

Sincerely,

-/;@\_,\, S

Fol

Barb Hazelton
Manager of Planning & Development

Box 400, Three Hills, Alberta, TOM 2A0

Phone: 403-443-5541 - Toll Free: 1-866-443-5541
Email: office@kneehillcounty.com
www.kneehillcounty.com
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Naming Road Application
. Policy #5-19
‘ neehtll Please submit compgted form to

COUNTY deanna.keiver@kneehillcounty.com

LANDOWNER INFORMATION

Landowner Name:

Current Rural
Address

Contact Phone Number: Email Address:

PROPOSED ROAD NAME CHANGE

Proposed Name(s)

Recommended three different names with most favorable name listed as number one.

#1

#2

#3

Reason for that Name:

This personal information is being collected under the authority of Section (c) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of
Privacy Act and will be used for proposing a road name change to Council. If you have any questions about the collection of this
information, please contact the FOIP Coordinator at 403-443-5541.






